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Dear Parents and Carers,                                                            Thursday, 13th March 2025 

YEAR 4 VISIT TO MAIDSTONE MUSEUM 

 

As part of the Year 4 History curriculum, the children will be learning about the Victorian period. To fully immerse 
the children in this valuable experience we would like to visit Maidstone Museum dressed as Victorians! We ask that 
you support this immersive experience by creating a costume from old clothes/charity shops during the Easter 
holidays, as our visit is going to take place on  

Wednesday 23rd April 2025. 
 

We will be travelling by coach and will leave school at 9:15am and will return by 3:05pm.   
During the trip, the children will have an opportunity to explore the museum as well as take part in a Victorian 
Workshop and a craft workshop, whilst dressed as a person from the Victorian era. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £13.60 per child. This includes travel by coach and the cost of the workshops.  While 
contributions are not mandatory, the trip will only proceed if sufficient funds are raised. No child will be excluded 
based on contributions. If you are experiencing financial difficulties, please contact the school office. 
 

Please make the payment of £13.60 online at 
www.scopay.com/singlewellprimary and complete the consent form, also found on Scopay. 

Please do not use American Express payment cards due to the high charges incurred. 
 
We would appreciate payment by Friday 4th April 2025, this trip can only go ahead once all payments have been 
received. 
 
The children will need a packed lunch and a drink (no fizzy or energy drinks thank you). They should wear 
comfortable shoes with their costume to walk around the museum. We will provide you with more information about 
the day nearer the time.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss Kilmister, Mrs Fisher and Mrs Gill 
Year 4 Team 
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